STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE
TONEY ANAYA

1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
GOVERNOR

AZTEC. NEW MEXICQ 87410
(505) 334-6178

May 21, 1984

Mr. Bill Hare

E. Rt. #3

P.O. Box 55
Bloomfield, NM 87413

Re: Xittell #1 Well Located in 0-15-29N-11W

Dear Mr. Hare:

On May 7, 1984, I tested the above referenced plugged and
abandoned well with an explosimeter and did not detect any gas.

If you have any questions, please contact this office.
You truly,

Ernie Busch

Deputy 0il & Gas Inspector
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